
A warm welcome back to school for this final half term of the academic 

year. Although a short half term, it is certainly a very busy time of year. 

Congratulations to all those children who took part in the Aquathlon at 

Lucton last half term. This involved races comprised of swimming and 

running. Many local primary and prep schools were represented and the 

level of competition was excellent. Bedstone repaid the pleasure and 

hosted a swimming gala against Lucton. Despite Lucton’s overall success, 

Bedstone managed some superb firsts in individual events. The weather 

was beautiful and the children swam very well. Bucknell also had the    

opportunity to swim in our wonderful outdoor pool in a gala involving all 

the children in the upper Junior School.                                                                       

Junior 1 have had fun completing their Space 

Topic by painting fantastic Papier  Machè  

planets.  They had a lovely Space Day when 

they tackled space-themed Maths problems; 

role-played meeting aliens on a new planet and 

tried out some 'Space Games’.                     

Children have participated in lessons on E-safety 

to learn how to use   technology safely, respect-

fully and responsibly. Revision packs have been 

sent home so the children can prepare for the    

assessments being undertaken next week. All      

revision will be completed in class but there are websites available for 

those who wish to prepare further. Tomorrow the Junior School will take 

part in the athletics at Alexander Stadium. The seniors have already had 

successes at this prestigious event prior to half term so watch this 

space…                                                                                                    

Junior 4 enjoyed  three days at Manor Adventure. There was lots of fun 

and adventure and the  children thoroughly enjoyed their visit. They will 

also be completing their Bike Ability course over two days. If bikes could 

be brought into school on Thursday morning and left in the Junior School 

garden, that would be  fantastic. If you need to drop bikes off earlier 

than this please let Mr Forster know.  Please do not forget helmets!

Junior 2 pupils have been busy in Design Technology,      

designing and constructing a traditional kite. We are looking 

forward to a breezy day to test them! Junior 3 are busy 

sewing phone holders and bags and Junior 4 are making 

wooden games. In History this half term, Junior 3 and 4 will 

begin to explore what life was like in Britain  after the second world war.    

Diary Dates 
Tues 7th June: ISA Midlands, 

Alexander Stadium 

Thurs 9th /Fri 10th June: J4 

Bikeability 

Thursday 9th June: Girls 

Rounders (H) v Bucknell.       

Boys Cricket (H) v Lucton 

W/c 13th June: Internal Exam 

Week. 

Tues 28th June: Junior School 

Sports Day 

Tues 23rd June: U9 & U11 

Cricket & Mixed Girls Rounders 

Fri 24th June: Spoken Word  

4.00pm. 

Thurs 30th June: Girls + Boys 

Cricket v Moreton Hall (A) 

Sun 3rd July: Bedstone Bake 

Off and Cricket Match 

Sat 9th July: Speech Day, End 

of Term 
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